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Vancouver, British Columbia – Lornex Capital Inc. (TSX-V: LOM) (“Lornex” or “the Company”) 
announces that effective September 11, 2013, Mr. Edward Kelly has resigned from the Board of Directors 
to focus on his other ongoing commitments.  
 
The Board of Directors would like to thank Mr. Kelly for his contributions to the Company and wishes him 
success in his future endeavors.  
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, 

LORNEX CAPITAL INC. 
 
“Jordan Shapiro” 
 
Jordan Shapiro 
CEO 
 
 
For more information contact the Company at: 
 
Telephone:   (604) 669-5778 
Facsimile: (604) 669-9768 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
We seek Safe Harbor. 
 


